8™ Grade Valleyfair Trip

The 8™ Grade class will be going to Valleyfair on Friday, June 10th.

Items to be aware of:

1.

(98]

The cost is $33 per student, which includes the bus ride and the ticket into the park. Checks
can be made out to: Northdale Middle School. Permission slip and money needs to be
turned in by Friday, May 27th.

You need to have your fines paid before you can go.

Students going to Valleyfair with Northdale must come back from Valleyfair on our buses.

Y ou must be on the bus, ready to leave Valleyfair at 3:30. This means that you need to be at
the gate at 3:15 and ready to head back to the bus. If you are not back at the bus, ready to leave
at 3:30 there will be school/district consequences.

You will need to make arrangements for a ride home, please arrange to be picked up at 5 pm.
You will not be allowed back into the building to use a phone.

No bag lunches are allowed in accordance with park rules.

You are in charge of all personal belongings for the duration of the day. There are limited
lockers at the park.

If you are in need of financial assistance for this trip, please have a parent/guardian call

Mr. Broos at 763-506-5420.

Students must remember that all school district rules and policies apply while students are on this field
trip. Violations of policies governing student behavior will carry the appropriate consequence.
Additionally, it is important to remember that all visitors to the park must adhere to the rules of
Valleyfair as well.

Donations are welcomed for students who are in need of financial assistance in order to attend this
fieldtrip. It is O.K. to include donations with your payment.

Viking Huddle Teacher:

Student’s Name:

o My child will be attending Valleyfair with Northdale on Friday, June 10th.

I have enclosed $33 for the field trip.
Checks can be made out to: Northdale Middle School

o My child will not be going to Valleyfair with Northdale on Friday, June 10th.

Parent Signature:

o My child will be attending school
o Other:




